
September 19, 2000

Reverend Charles Higgins
Archdiocese of Boston
2 t 21 Commonwealth Avenue
Brighton, MA 02135

Dear Fr. Higgins,

As a fi’iend of Fr. James Foley I am aware of his current standing as a priest
of the Archdiocese of Boston.

I respectfully suggest that His Eminence, in conjunction with Fr. Joseph
Shields, consider appointing Fr. Foley as an "adjunct member" of the
Missionary Society of Saint James the Apostle.

Earlier today, at a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Saint James
Society, it was noted that income f~0m preaching by missionaries has
decreased because there is an insufficient number of priests available to do
the task.                               ~ i

Fr. Foley could be asked t6 do as many as 40 - 50 Weekend preaching
assignments a year for the Society. This would be a potential economic
boon to the Society and it would help tO fill a void in Jim’s life.

I deeply appreciate all that you are doing to help Jim during this difficult
time of his life.                  ~

Sincerely,

FOLEY, JAMEs J.-2 496
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